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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 
Sept. 2nd– Labor Day 
No School 
 
Sept. 4th-6th-Bradford Woods 
 
Sept. 9th & 10th-Vision &  
Hearing Screening 
 
Sept. 19th-Picture Day 
 

    SCHOOL PHONE NUMBERS 
 OFFICE 789-2500 

ATTENDANCE 789-2502 
CAFETERIA 789-2545 

TRANSPORTATION 789-6220 
 
 

THE GENERAL DISPATCH 
DOUGLAS MACARTHUR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

454 EAST STOP 11 ROAD 

INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA  46227 

www.perryschools.org/dm/  

“BUILDING HEARTS AND MINDS” 

MACARTHUR NEWS 

Transportation 
Parents/guardians of students in grades K-2: 

A parent or guardian MUST be home to receive children in grades K-2 from the school bus 

at the end of the school day. 
If no one is home upon the young student’s arrival, the child will be returned to the school 
where the parent will be required to pick up the student. Thank you in advance for your  
cooperation 

Bethany Gibson, Principal 
Kyle Scaringe, Assistant Principal 
August 23, 2024 

“Engagement of Students is our Priority”                  #WeGrowKids 

On Tuesday, September 3, 2024, Perry Township will exclude students who are not current 
with vaccinations from attending school, in accordance with Indiana state law. Please check 
your child’s shot record and either submit a complete record to school or make an appoint-
ment for your child to receive necessary shots and provide documentation of the appoint-
ment to school. If you have questions, please contact us. Also our vision/hearing screenings 
will be September 9th & 10th. 
Ronda Garrett, RN 
317-789-2541    317-865-2679-fax   rgarrett@perryschools.org 

Stay connected with Douglas MacArthur Elementary on Facebook and Twitter!  We post  
information about what amazing things are students and school are doing, as well as important 
events coming up! 
 
Facebook :https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61563779969280 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Douglasmac_Elem 

This school year, we are implementing the Amplify CKLA reading curriculum in our classrooms. Our teachers are learning and 
implementing a new curriculum, making assessments and grades an early challenge. To ensure we accurately depict student pro-
gress,  we will not issue grades in reading and ELA for the first quarter in grades one through five. Instead, teachers will continue to 
communicate your student’s progress in reading and ELA by sending home the results of our MClass assessment, a comprehensive 
evaluation that reports each student's progress in reading. This, along with class assignments and assessments, will show you their 
progress in daily tasks, providing a holistic view of your child's academic development.   
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